
  

 

 
 
 
 
9 March 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Reception Trip to Twycross Zoo – Monday 11 June 2018 - Trip number 1382 
 
As part of our summer term topic on animals, Reception children will be visiting 
Twycross  Zoo on Monday 11th June. The coach will leave school at 9.15am and return 
ready for the end of the school day.  This is an exciting opportunity for the children to see the 
animals and will provide the basis for our work on wild animals during the rest of the term. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £20 per child which will include transport there and back and 
entrance to the zoo and will be added to your Trinity Term invoice. 
 
The children will need to bring with them a snack and a drink in a suitable bag that they can 
carry around with them all day. Please wear normal uniform, the children will not need their 
bookbags on that day. 
 
Please indicate on the form below your child’s sandwich preference so the kitchen staff can 
arrange packed lunches for them which we will eat at the Zoo.  This form needs to be 
returned by Friday 16 March. 
 
We are really looking forward to seeing the animals at first hand and expect it to be a 
fantastic learning experience as well as a wonderful fun end to the school year. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Susan Glen-Roots 
 

 
Reception Trip to Twycross Zoo – Monday 11 June 2018 – Trip No 1382 
 
Child’s name: ______________________________________ Class: __________________ 
 
I would like my child to participate in the visit to Twycross Zoo and give permission for 
£20.00 to be added to my next school invoice to cover the cost of this trip. 
 
My child normally has a school lunch and would like the following sandwich choice: 
(please circle one choice only) 

Tuna Cheese Ham 

 
Signed:____________________________________________ Class__________________ 
 


